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June 13, 2025 
 
 
Kevin Peart 
Holcim – WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, 2024-2025 Groundwater Level Data; 
 Riverview Resource, Permit No. M-1999-098 
 
Dear Mr. Whitmer: 
 
On June 13, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 2025 
Groundwater Level Data, for the Riverview Resource, permit no. M-1999-098. Upon review of the 
submittal the Division has no further comments on the data.  
 
Please note that monthly monitoring well level data is to be submitted with the annual report each year 
in accordance with Groundwater Management Plan.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Neil Whitmer, Holcim – WCR, Inc., neil.whitmer@holcim.com 
 Wyatt Webster, Holcim – WCR, Inc., wyatt.webster@holcim.com 
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